
 

Checkendon Church of England (A) 

Primary School 
Respect Courage Integrity Compassion Hope 

 

Email: office.3801@Checkendon.oxon.sch.uk  November 2021 number 6 
   

Headteacher message 

I have to say thank you to so many people this week … (firework newsletter to 

follow!) 

Firstly, the children have come back to school looking so smart in their uniforms, 

thank you for supporting this change.  

We had our first Open Morning on Friday, I am very excited to showcase our 

wonderful school, so if you know anyone else who 

might be interested, please tell them to get in touch. It is the children 

who make this school the special place that it is, 

so I have to say a big thank you to the children 

who helped with the tours.  

Also, huge thanks to Mrs Thomas and her DIY skills 

in the holidays to provide a dry cover for the 

reception children. Reception area is looking bright, colourful and 

welcoming – thank you.  

Last, but not least, a huge thank you to Mr and Mrs Bender 

who tidied up the leaves and generally gave the front of 

school a spruce up.  

 

Please remember to wrap up warm on these cold days, everyone needs a 

coat.  

Have a lovely week, stay safe,  

Sarah Hillier, Headteacher  

Owlet Class couldn’t 

resist exploring the 

frosty field first thing 

this morning! Very 

chilly but beautiful! 

Rhino Class have 

started a new guided 

reading book 

alongside their project 

of World War Two 

Owl Class have been 

outside collecting 

natural resources to 

make art inspired by 

the book ‘Leaf Man’ 

Panda Class have 

been learning how to 

blog using 2Blog in 

Purple Mash and stay 

safe online.  

  
 

 

Snack ideas  

Some parents have asked for suggestions for healthy snack options. We are mindful that the 

children will have their lunch shortly after playtime, so a fruit or vegetable snack is best: 

 
 

 


